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September 13, 2022       Via electronic mail: 

pierre.poilievre@parl.gc.ca 

 
 

The Honourable Pierre Poilievre, MP – Carleton (ON) 
Leader of the Official Opposition  
House of Commons  

Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6  
 

 
Subject: Congratulatory letter from the Canadian 

Hellenic Congress  

 

 
Dear Mr. Poilievre,  
 

On behalf of the Canadian Hellenic Congress, I extend to 
you our sincere congratulations on your election as Leader 

of the Conservative Party of Canada and Leader of the 
Official Opposition. 
 

We look forward to meeting you in the near future and 
sharing with you our community’s views and perspectives 
on both domestic and foreign policy areas.  

 
Sincerely,  

 

 
Dr. Theodore Halatsis  
President 

 
 

C.c.: The Honourable Leo Housakos, Senator; 

 Leo.Housakos@sen.parl.gc.ca 


